

24th January 2023

Dear Parents/Carers.

## **English and maths Parent Consultations**

Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> February 2023 3.40pm - 7.30pm
Wednesday 8<sup>th</sup> February 2023 3.40pm - 7.30pm
Thursday 9<sup>th</sup> February 2023 3.40pm - 7.30pm

We would like to invite you and your child to our Parent Consultations with their English and maths teacher. These meetings will last for 10 minutes and are designed to discuss your child's progress and attainment in English and maths. With everything we do at Two Mile Ash School, we rely on the positive relationships built between home and school and we would therefore encourage all of our parents to make appointments. If possible, we would like your child to attend with you so they can show you their books, share their hard work and be part of the discussion.

For your convenience, appointments can be made using an online booking system. Please follow this link to go to the booking system, https://twomileash.schoolcloud.co.uk/

You will then be required to fill out your name and email address along with your child's name and date of birth. The allocated time for each appointment is 10 minutes per subject.

Should you need to change your appointment once it has been made, or a mistake is made in the booking process, you will need to contact us at school so that we can rectify and amend the appointment for you.

You will be able to make appointments from 7pm on Wednesday 25th January

The closing date for any bookings to be made will be at 4pm on Monday 6th February.

If you are unable to access the internet at home or have problems with this booking system, please contact our school reception where our staff will be happy to make an appointment for you.

## **After-School Clubs**

I'd like to take this opportunity to remind you that these are the **only** after-school clubs that **will be running** the week of parent consultations:

- Karate (Monday)
- Music Tech (Monday)
- Raspberry Cooking (Tuesday)
- Golf (Tuesday)

- Brazilian Soccer (Wednesday)



- MK Basketball (Wednesday)
- MK Springers (Wednesday)

All other after-school clubs will **NOT** be running on the week beginning Monday 6<sup>th</sup> February 2023.

Best wishes,

Sophie Haycock

Deputy Head Head of Core Curriculum